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QUALITY AND FOOD SAFETY POLICY STATEMENT 

 
 
SGL Co-Packing Ltd is committed to providing a packing service that meets the 
highest food safety and quality standards. To continually enhance the reputation to 
maintain customer confidence in the products packed through the development and 
implementation of Quality and Food Safety systems, standards and practices. 
 
 
All SGL’s Management and Employees commit to continuous improvements, which 
are measured, evaluated and validated for effectiveness. 
 
 
The company’s obligation is to produce safe, legal and authentic products and 
believes that the responsibility for food safety and achieving it’s quality commitments 
lies with each employee, whether directly or indirectly involved with the packing and 
storage of products and to build food safety and quality capability through structured 
programmes that develop technical skills, increase awareness and drive increasing 
levels of excellence. 
 
 
To ensure sustainable Food Safety and Quality performances through the 
implementation and certification of the effective quality management systems, 
And to validate the effectiveness of the systems through internal and external 
processes recognised by The Global Standard for Food Safety Issue 8. 
 
 
Continually review food safety policies, standards and procedures to effectively 
manage food safety risks associated with changes in products and processes. 
 
 
Set annual measurable food safety and quality objectives for all operations, to ensure 
continuous improvement and compliance with all standards. 
Ensure that all suppliers and contractors embrace the same food safety and quality 
commitments, and monitor the materials and services they supply through audits and 
incoming goods inspections. 
 
 
The Company’s Management are responsible for ensuring that all employees 
understand these objectives and are fully aware of their contribution in achieving 
them. 
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